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Nursing and Therapy Services of Colorado
has made a generous contribution to the Rush Pikes Peak Thunder Program! With their help, we
will be able to continue to run and improve this great program for children with cognitive and
physical disabilities. Rush Pikes Peak would like to extend our sincerest thanks to NTSOC for their
support.

Please click here to visit the NTSOC website, and click here for the Thunder Homepage. 
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